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New Traffic Signal Installed on  
Bluffton Parkway at Hampton Parkway 

 
A new traffic signal has been installed on Bluffton Parkway at Hampton Parkway 
in Bluffton.  The signal is currently in a flashing mode to give drivers advanced 
notice.  The traffic signal is expected to be placed in normal operation on Friday, 
March 16.  Motorists should use caution when approaching this intersection due 
to the new traffic signal. For more information, contact the Traffic and 
Transportation Engineering Department at 843-255-2940. 

 
To sign up for news alerts from County Administration, click here.  To sign up for 
news alerts from the Sheriff’s Office, click here or text your zip code to 888777.  
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